
 

 
 

 
 

 

PRESS RELEASE  
 

Toscana Aeroporti: Florence airport to resume operations on May 4  

Florence, April 30, 2020  Toscana Aeroporti announces that, effective May 4, 2020, 
Florence airport will resume operations in application of the amendments to Decree-Law 
No. 153 of April 12, 2020. 
 
The amendments to paragraph 2 of Article 1 of Decree No. 153 of April 12, 2020 of 

May 4, for the 
resumption of operations with no limitations at 19 Italian national airports, including those 
of Florence and Pisa, the latter of which has never suspended its operations during the 
Covid-19 emergency. 
 
In compliance with the provisions of the Italian Civil Aviation Authority (ENAC), the 
limitation of operations has been effective as of March 14 in application of Ministerial 

Transport 
limited the operation of the Italian airport system to contrast the Covid-19 emergency. 
 
At the Florence and Pisa airports, it will be possible to launch pilot screening projects to 
protect the safety of employees, passengers and the whole airport system. 
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